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Do you think the change of our formal assessment window from January to
November/December was generally beneficial for your child/children?
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Why do you feel it was beneficial to your child? Some possible options below:

There is now more time before the final
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exam to prepare and consolidate

Opportunity to relax over Xmas/come back

(R

knowing what is now required

February week holiday reduces time avail-
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able for assessments/marking/completion ...

Simpler schedule as assessment generally
took place during subject double period.
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Why do you feel it was generally not beneficial for your child? Some possible options below;

They required the Christmas break to study s 2 Tl oo

They were not as prepared as they could
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have been
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Was it generally benefical to you as a parent/carer?




Why do you feel it was beneficial for you? Some possible options below:

It will give more time to support my child in
lead up to examinations

It allowed me to enjoy the Christmas break

More time for consolidation/ revision oppor-
tunities in school
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Why do you feel it was generally not beneficial for you? Some possible options below:

Time not available for preparing my child for

ST 0 THERR 47

their assessment

| found the balance of organising my child's
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revision nd pre Christmas planning a...
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Considering all of the above, would you like our Formal Winter Assessments to be held in
November/December next year?




